









December 3, 2020


President and Members of Council
City of Pittsburgh


						RE:  Cooperation Agreement URA
                                                                                 Former Homewood School Project

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear President and Members of Council:
	
	Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing a Cooperation Agreement or Agreements with the Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh in connection with the URA’s application for a Redevelopment Assistance Capital Program grant of up to $1,500,000 for the Former Homewood School Project (Council District 9). The resolution additionally authorizes The Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works of the City of Pittsburgh are authorized to enter into a Cooperation Agreement with Urban Redevelopment Authority in order to receive a grant from the Pennsylvania Budget Office Redevelopment Assistance Capital Program in the amount of ONE MILLION FIVE HUNDRED THOUSAND ($1,500,000.00) dollars for the purpose of renovating the Homewood Park. 
	
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.


Sincerely,



Michael Gable, CPRP
Director
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